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Tiger Tales 
 
 

Club News and Registration 2017 
 

Happy New Year 

Now that season 2016 is over and the festive season is 

behind us the new club executive would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you all a happy, successful and 

prosperous new year and season 2017.  

Annual General Meeting 

The 20th AGM was conducted on 30 November 2016 with 

a small turn out and not all positions being filled. 

Subsequent to the meeting those outstanding positions 

were filled for which we thank all concerned. We still 

need to assist Stuart Batman, our new secretary, with 

someone willing to be an assistant secretary. Please 

contact Jim Batch should you feel you can assist in that 

role.  

2017 Club Committee 

 President (%) Jim Batch ………… 0401711250 / 9774-1378 

 Vice-President (%) Bob Reeves ................................... 9773-5044 

 Secretary (%) Stuart Batman.............................0411132956 

 Treasurer (%) Rose Batch  ................................... 9774-1378 

 Registrar (%) (Vacant) ........................... needs to be filled 

 Delegates (%) Steve Caridi .............................. 0423046867 

  Bill Balsamo ................................ 0418467070 

 Social Secretary Brett Bickerstaff .................... 0422900493 

 Recorder Alan Sirett ................................. 0412086775 

 Assistant Secretary (vacant) ............................ needs to be filled 

 Property Officer Bob Reeves ................................... 9773-5044 

 Insurance Recorder (Part of Secretary Role) -  

 Member Protection Officer Bob Reeves ...................... 9773-5044 

 Publicity Officer Lucy Caridi......... 9709-3043 / 0417241836 

 Technology Officer Andrew Forster ........................ 0419631249 

 Canteen Coordinators Jeanette Mannah ........................ 9785-5959 

 Coaching Coordinator   ....................................................................  

 Playford Canteen Number  ................................................ 9771-6590 

 Secretary’s Email Address ...... secretary@padstowunited.com.au 

 Club’s Web Address   ................... www.padstowunited.com.au 

 Club’s Facebook    www.facebook.com/padstowunitedsportsclub 

(%) Club Executive Positions 

Club meetings 2017 
The first Club General meeting will be held on 

Wednesday 25th January @ 7:30pm and will be held 

on Wednesday nights until the end of August.  

Please note that all are more than welcome to come 

along to these meetings. 

Our website / Facebook 
The club has its own website – 

www.padstowunited.com.au .  We also now have a 

club Facebook page, the link is 

www.facebook.com/padstowunitedsportsclub.  If you 

have any suggestions please email them to 

padstow.united@optusnet.com.au or speak to me 

down the park / clubhouse.  The site has a news 

section – “Tiger Tales” for any interesting items you 

may have and watch out for special articles by the 

“Dribbler”. 

Premier League 
Try-out & training 

Please note that Premier League will be commencing 

training and try-outs from Thursday 12th January 

6:30pm at a Venue to be determined.  All all-age 

Players (turning 17 or older in 2017) are welcome to 

attend Premier League try-outs – Contact Bill 

Balsamo or Jim Batch for more details. 

Registration 2017 / Photos 
Registration for 2017 is online as part of Football 

Australia’s “MyFootballClub” registration software.  

Padstow United registrations open on Friday 

January 27th.  More details are included with this 

newsletter (see over) and also on our website 

(www.padstowunited.com.au) on the Registration 

Tab.  Note you can start your registration online 

and you can now pay online by credit card (incurs 

surcharge) but you can still come to the Clubhouse 

during one of the Clubhouse Registration sessions 

(also see over) to pay your registration fees.  

Assistance with the registration process will be 

provided at these sessions and several internet 

connected computers will be available.   

Season Start 2017 
The 2017 season will commence on the weekend of 

the 1st & 2nd April for all competitions.  Pre-season 

training will commence from the first week of 

March. 
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Registration information 
In line with the Club’s policy we as a family based club always strived to keep our fees to a minimum level.  In 

the interests of full disclosure, we have included below the break-up of all the component parts of your 

registration fees. The fee structure has changed marginally in 2017 with grade 6-11 maintaining the payment 

of weekly game fees in the registration process. This is done in order to assist with the efficient 

management of the club. For Grade 12 onwards game fees will continue to be collected on a weekly basis as 

they will have to pay referee fees when they are provided.             Please note that to ensure you incur the 

lowest possible fees please complete and pay your registration by Saturday February 18th 2017 to avoid the 

$50 late fee.  Instructions on the use of the MyFootballClub website are on the Info sheet enclosed 

(additional information is available on our website).  Registrations with photos older than 2 years for Juniors 

or 4 years for Seniors will be rejected by BDAFA.  Note all new Registrations for Coaches, Managers and 

Officials would be best completed at the Clubhouse as they need to complete the Working with Children 

process. 
 

Registration Age Band 
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  Early Bird (Registered AND Paid by 18/02/2017) 

JU
N

IO
R

S
 Grade 6 to 8 (SSG) 12.60 7.07 2.76 15.00 

 
13.35 19.22 40.00 

 
110.00 

Grade 9  (SSG) 12.60 7.07 2.76 15.00 
 

13.35 24.22 45.00 
 

120.00 

Grade 10 to 11 (SSG) 12.60 12.61 2.76 15.00 
 

16.50 25.53 55.00 
 

140.00 

Grade 12 to 17 12.60 16.81 2.76 20.00 
 

16.95 40.88  
 

110.00 

Grade 18 12.60 24.32 2.76 20.00 
 

16.95 43.37  
 

120.00 

S
E

N
IO

R
S

 Senior (excluding PL) 25.00 41.35 32.98 48.00 
 

28.60 44.07  
 

220.00 

Premier League 25.00 41.35 32.98 48.00 31.25 28.60 47.82  
 

255.00 

Senior Life Member 25.00 41.35 32.98 48.00 
 

28.60 -75.93  
 

100.00 

Senior F/T Student (excl PL) # 25.00 24.92 29.91 48.00 
 

28.60 43.57  
 

200.00 

Premier League F/T Student # 25.00 24.92 29.91 48.00 31.25 28.60 47.32  
 

235.00 

  Late Rego (Paid or Registered after 18/02/2017) 

JU
N

IO
R

S
 Grade 6 to 8 (SSG) 12.60 7.07 2.76 15.00 

 
13.35 19.22 45.00 50.00 160.00 

Grade 9  (SSG) 12.60 7.07 2.76 15.00 
 

13.35 24.22 45.00 50.00 170.00 

Grade 10 to 11 (SSG) 12.60 12.61 2.76 15.00 
 

16.50 25.53 55.00 50.00 190.00 

Grade 12 to 17 12.60 16.81 2.76 20.00 
 

16.95 40.88  50.00 160.00 

Grade 18 12.60 24.32 2.76 20.00 
 

16.95 43.37  50.00 170.00 

S
E

N
IO

R
S

 Senior (excluding PL) 25.00 41.35 32.98 48.00 
 

28.60 44.07  50.00 270.00 

Premier League 25.00 41.35 32.98 48.00 31.25 28.60 47.82  50.00 305.00 

Senior Life Member 25.00 41.35 32.98 48.00 
 

28.60 -75.93  50.00 150.00 

Senior F/T Student (excl PL) # 25.00 24.92 29.91 48.00 
 

28.60 43.57  50.00 250.00 

Premier League F/T Student # 25.00 24.92 29.91 48.00 31.25 28.60 47.32  50.00 285.00 

# - Evidence of Full Time Student status needs to be provided to Club Officials prior to registration is complete. 

 

Sign up Sessions 2017 
Padstow United Sign up Sessions are on the following days in February 2017 at the Playford Clubhouse: 

(Note On-line registrations from 27th January 2017) 

o Saturday 04/02/2017 – 10:30am to 1:30pm 

o Saturday 11/02/2017 – 10:00am to 2:30pm 

o Tuesday 14/02/2017 – 6:30pm to 8pm 

o Saturday 18/02/2017 – 9am to 3pm 
All other times will be by appointment only – please contact the President or Registrar 


